
 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Avril Rinn  
Sent: Wednesday, September 19, 2012 3:26 PM 
To: Dawthorne, Michael; Bonnie Quesnel  
Cc: Martin, Jackie 
Subject: Resignation 
 

Dear Michael and Bonnie: 
 
I would like to inform you that, effective immediately, I will be resigning 
from the ACCAC.  I have been finding it increasingly difficult to manage my 
employment, academic, and volunteer responsibilities.  As I am unable 
devote as much time and energy to the committee as I would like and it 
deserves, I feel it is best to resign at this time. 
 
I want to thank all of you, and the rest of the committee, for the very great 
honour of assisting with this worthwhile endeavour.  I have met many 
interesting and inspiring people, and learned so much about civic affairs and 
the issues pertinent to people with disabilities. 
 
If there is ever anything I can do to assist with the work of the committee, 
please do not hesitate to ask. 
 
Avril 
 


